Primary School

14th May 2021

Dear parents and carers,

I would like to thank all the parents who voted in the parent governor election. | am pleased to announce that Mr
Munawar Hussain Shah was duly elected to our governors for a four-year term. We all wish him our best in this
position and I'm sure he will speak for all our parents during the meetings. | would like to thank all our candidates for

putting themselves forward for this role.

I'hope all our Muslim families at school had a lovely day for Eid yesterday and that you all had a great time
celebrating. The children are back in school today and are excited to tell me about what presents they have been

given and what they did.

Thank you for your continued
support and we are always
available to speak with anyone
from our whole school
community every day at school.

Yours sﬁncerely
Christopher Holmes
Head teacher
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Eid Celebrations
On Monday 17th May, we will be celebrating EID in
school. Pupils can to come to school dressed in
their Eid clothes or in non school uniform.

As part of our Eid celebrations in school, the
children will join in various activities looking at how
people celebrate Eid in different parts of the world.

Eid Mubarak
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Child Care Provision
Please return the child care provision expression of
interest form as soon as possible. If we have enough
interest in paid after school childcare, this will run
Monday to Friday
3.10-5.10pm at a
cost of £ 5 per child
per session.

Summer Lunch
We will be serving a Summer Lunch on Thursday
20th May. Lunch will be charged at £2.30 per
pupil, unless your child is in EYFS/KS1 or in
receipt of Free School Meals.
If your child normally has a Packed Lunch, we
would encourage pupils to try school meals for
that day. If pupils are not sure, please send in a
packed lunch and encourage them to pick a school
meal at registration. We can then be certain they
will have a lunch.
The menu includes:
Mini Sandwich Rolls,
Veggie Sausage Roll,
Crisps, Carrot sticks
and Cucumber sticks
followed by Strawberry
Jelly & Fresh Fruit.
There is no need to book in advance.
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NEWS

16th April 2021

School Leavers’ Hoodies
Year 6 pupils are being given the opportunity to
buy a Leavers’ Hoodie as a momento of their time
spent at Primet Primary School. If you would like
to purchase a hoodie for your Y6 child, please
measure your child using the size information
sent home from class. Please note that hoodies
are custom made-to-order and we cannot accept
returns for incorrect size choice. The cost of the
hoodie will be no more than £22.99. Please return
the reply slip no later than Monday 17th May
2021 with a deposit of £5.00. Final payment must
be made by Wednesday 26th May 2021.
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Breakfast Club
We are delighted to announce that our Breakfast
Club has been awarded a 5 Star hygiene rating from
the Food Standards Agency after an inspection by
the local authority this morning. If you require a
place at Breakfast Club for your
child, please let the School
Office know. Places cost £3 per
session.

Mental Health Week
As part of Mental Health Week, our
pupils have been taking part in various creative
activities. Our Y1 & Y3 classes have been enjoying
the outdoors and connecting with nature by tree
hugging whilst Year 5 spent time outdoors cloud
spotting and drawing their shapes. Year Reception
have continued to nurture their caterpillars in
anticipation of them turning into butterflies. Year 1
have been cloud watching, bird watching,
making bird feeders and taking photos of things in
nature that they like. We even
saw woodpigeons building a nest
in the tree!

Ways in which we can all improve our mental
wellbeing include connecting with a friend or
family member, being active, taking notice of your
environment and of the moment, learning a new
skill or helping someone else.

Certificate & Award Winners

7th May 2021

Year R: Dalton, Isaac & Lola
Year 1:
Year 2:
Year 3:

Year 4:

Oscar, Luiza & Sharnie
Maryam, Zackery & Zinat
Emily, Andreea, Abia & Cody
Elise, losua & Ramlah

Year 5: Nabihah, Harli-Mae & Sinem
Year 6:
Attendance: KS1-Yr 1

Punctuality: KS1-Yr R

Brandon, Awais & Asher
KS2-Yr4d
KS2 -Yré

14th May 2021
Emily, Fred, & Zachery

Riley, Freddie & April

Year R:
Year 1:
Year 2:
Year 3:
Year 4:

Lacey, Ava & Haleema
llenia, Leah & Emily
Roland, McKenzie & Callie
Year 5: Nadir, Khadija & Ryan
Year 6:
Attendance: KS1-Yr R

Punctuality: KS1-Yr R

Demi, Idris & Florina
KS2-Yr3
KS2-Yré6
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